



## Embassy of the Republic of Suriname 4301 Connecticut Avenue, N.W., Suite 460 Washington, D.C. 20008

No. Wash/069/13/SM/HM

Washington D.C., January 25, 2013

Ms. Marcia M. Eugenio
Director
Office of Child Labor, Forced Labor and Human Trafficking
Bureau of International Labor Affairs
U.S. Department of Labor

Re: Request regarding the submission of information for Child Labor reports

Dear Ms. Eugenio,

We wish to thank you for your letter dated December 14, 2012 regarding the research process on the reports on child labor and/or forced labor in foreign countries.

We appreciate your commitment to work with governments around the world to combat the issues of child labor and forced labor and your efforts for research to ensure that the information in the report is up-to-date and accurate.

Please be advised that your letter and all the information provided have been forwarded to the competent authorities in Paramaribo.

In view of the importance of this issue, we kindly request your cooperation in submitting our response in the 3<sup>rd</sup> week of February 2013.

earling the broad or a not almost on the Hericania of

We look forward to collaborating with you on this important matter.

Subhas Ch. Mungra

Sincerely,

Ambassador of the Republic of Suriname